Mr G Browning

62 Chiltern View Road
UXBRIDGE
Middlesex

UB8 2PF

27 March 2013
Ref: 8-14712417

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for sending us the donations in memory of Stephen Singleton.

British Heart
Foundation

BHF Customer Services
Lyndon Place

2096 Coventry Road
Sheldon

Birmingham

B26 3YU

T-01216615100
F-012174295/1
W - bhforg.uk

We really appreciate the time and effort you put into managing In Memoriam donations for the
British Heart Foundation (BHF). Your support is invaluable to our ongoing work.

We will be writing to the next of kin to let them know who has donated and the total amount
received. We do not disclose individual amounts.

As you know, gifts in memory are a wonderful way for a family to remember their loved one’s
life, while helping to save countless lives in the future. The gifts you've collected will help fund
our pioneering care and research programmes, bringing us ever closer to beating heart
disease and giving hope to all those affected by it.

In the past 50 years alone, the efforts of people like you have helped to fund some of the
greatest breakthroughs in medical history, including pacemakers, heart transplants and statins
for lowering cholesteroi.

Don’t forget we have plenty of resources to make your life easier — including pew envelopes to
simplify the collection of gifts at a funeral. So if there’s ever anything more we can do to help,
just let us know by calling 0844 847 2787.

But in the meantime, please accept my warmest thanks for all your hard work — we really do
appreciate it.

Best wishes

"I'.ouise Parkes
Fundraising Director

Received with thanks £100.00
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